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RE: In the Matter of the Petition of Westgate Communications LLC, d/b/a WeavTel, Requesting 

Distribution of Funds from the State Universal Communications Services Program Created 

in RCW 80.36.650, Docket UT-190644 

TO ALL PARTIES:   

On November 7, 2019, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) 

entered Order 01, Granting Distribution of Funds from the State Universal Communications 

Services Program Subject to Conditions (Order 01) in the above-referenced docket. Order 01 

approved distribution of $52,885 from the state universal communications services program 

(State USF Program), half of which was to be distributed by December 31, 2019, and the other 

half would be distributed by March 31, 2020, subject to the condition that Westgate 

Communications LLC, d/b/a WeavTel, (Westgate or Company) submit a budget plan prior to 

disbursement of the second half. 

On January 26, 2020, Westgate filed with the Commission its project budget (Budget).  

On January 29, 2020, Staff filed a letter in this Docket stating that Staff had reviewed the Budget 

and believes that it complies with the requirements of Order 01.  

The Commission has reviewed the Budget, and finds that it complies with Order 01 and contains 

sufficient detail to justify release of the remaining $52,885 approved for disbursement from the 

State USF Program. 

MARK L. JOHNSON 

Executive Director and Secretary 


